http://webmail.maine.rr.com/do/mail/message/preview?msgld=INBOXD...

Date: Friday, September 9, 2011 1:40 PM
From: Michael McGovern <michael.mcgovern@capeelizabeth.org>

Cape Courier Editor <editor@capecourier.com>, Duke Harrington <dharrington@keepmecurrent.com>, Amy Anderson <aanderson@theforecaster.net>,
To: Wendy Derzawiec <wderz@maine.rr.com>, WGME <tvmail@wgme.com>, David Harry <news@inthesentry.com>, WWTW <wmtw@wmtw.com>, WCSH TV
<newscenter@wcsh6.com>

Subject: Fwd: Town Center Workshop on September 12, 2011

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Michael McGovern <michael.mcgovern@capeelizabeth.org>

Date: Fri, Sep 9, 2011 at 1:24 PM

Subject: Town Center Workshop on Septmebr 12, 2011

To: "Anne E. Swift-Kayatta" <aeskay@maine.rr.com>, Caitlin Jordan <caitlin.jordan@capeelizabeth.org>, David Sherman <dsherman@dwmlaw.com>, Debra Lane
<debra.lane@capeelizabeth.org>, Frank Governali <fgovernali@maine.rr.com>, Jessica Sullivan <jsullivan08@maine.rr.com>, Jim Walsh <jwalsh2@maine.rr.com>, Sara Lennon
<slennon@maine.rr.com>

Cc: "Maureen O'Meara (Maureen O'Meara)" <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>, Wendy Derzawiec <wderz@maine.rr.com>

Dear Town Council:

At your workshop on September 6, 2011, you postponed your discussion of the town center item to a continuation of the workshop to be held following the September 12th Town
Council meeting.

You also indicated that you would individually indicate to me which of the original 37 recommendations you wished to discuss.

Attached is a spreadsheet the reflects the input | received back from the Town Council.

Mike

PS: The town center sidewalk lighting fixtures are being replaced as | write this. The new ones look great in my opinion. |look forward to seeing how they look when lit. They are

LED fixtures.
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